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 UPPER SCHOOL SUMMER MATH 
 Algebra II Readiness Packet – Rising 8  th  Grade 

 Dear Upper School Students, 

 This summer, we encourage you to con�nue to foster a belief in the importance and enjoyment of 
 mathema�cs at home. Being ac�vely involved in mathema�cal ac�vi�es enhances learning. 

 In prepara�on for the 2023-2024 school year, each student in middle school is required to complete a summer 
 math review packet. Each packet focuses on the prerequisite concepts and skills necessary for student success 
 in each math class. The topics within this packet are important founda�onal concepts. READ THE 
 INSTRUCTIONS. Even if it doesn’t say “Show Your Work” at the top of the page,  you are expected to show  your 
 work on all pages.  If you need extra space, you must  use and a�ach scratch paper to the back of the packet. 

 Please bring your completed math packet (with scratch work a�ached) with you on the first day of school in 
 August. Your math teachers will be collec�ng them, and the packets will be graded for �meliness and 
 thoroughness of comple�on. 

 Have a wonderful summer! 

 The Middle School Mathematics Department 
























